
GET Committee 

From: David Thyne <outlook_9D17317BC9CEE551@outlook.com > 

Sent: Sunday, January 20, 2019 6:13 PM 

To: GET Committee 

Subject: Confirmation of David Goode 

Attachments: DGoode 201 9.pdf 

Aloha Chair Molina, 

Please see that attached letter of reference for David Goode. I have written this letter of reference for David 

Goode's nomination to the Director of Public Works. 

Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call. 

Mahalo, 

David C. Thyne 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 



David C. Thyne 
44 Aloha Ama Place - Haiku, Hawaii 96708 

January 17, 2019 

Governance, Ethics, and Transparency Committee 
Council of the County of Maui 
Kalana 0 Maui Building, 81h  floor 
200S. High St. 
Wailuku, HI 96793 

Dear Committee members, 

It is a privilege to write a letter of recommendation for David Goode, a candidate for Director of 
the Department of Public Works. 

I have worked with David for many years in his capacity as the Director of Public Works. As 
Director he has worked with our administration to improve our co-response to major incidents 
within our County. His guidance, leadership, and willingness to work with us has been 
invaluable to our agency. 

Given his expertise, knowledge, attention to detail, and exemplary work ethic, I have no doubt 
that you will find David Goode to be an invaluable contributor and leader as Director of the 
Department of Public Works. 

Please feel free to contact me at (808) 357-9390 if I can provide you with any additional 
information. 

Respectfully, 

David C. Thyne 


